
   

 

 
TAXI LICENSING AND APPEALS COMMITTEE 
16 DECEMBER 2009 
 
Report of the Corporate Director of Environmental Services 

 

OUTCOME OF SUB COMMITTEE GUIDELINES REVIEW 

 

RECOMMENDATION 

 
1.1 To consider and approve the proposed amendments to the Sub-Committee 

Guidelines made by the Cross Party Working Group. 
 
 

SUPPORTING INFORMATION 

 
2.1 At the meeting on 16 December 2009, members agreed to review the Sub 

Committee Guidelines. 
 
2.2 The Cross Party Working Group met on 28 January 2010 to review the 

guidelines and the Draft Revised Sub Committee Guidelines are attached at 
Appendix 2 for consideration. 
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APPENDIX 1 

 
 

IMPLICATIONS 

 
Financial 
 
1. None directly arising from this report. 
 
 
Legal 
 
2. The Sub-committee guidelines are an important reference document for 

Members when considering individual licensing cases. Reference to the 
guidelines may be an important factor in any appeal hearing against a decision of 
the Sub-committee. 

 
  
Personnel 
 
3. None directly arising from this report. 
 
 
Equalities impact 
 
4. None directly arising from this report. 
 
 
Corporate objectives and priorities for change  
 
5.1 The information contained in this report contributes to the corporate priority of 

giving excellent services and value for money. 
 


